Maily Miramontes

From:

Myrna Lugo < lugoivette@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, April 08, 2015 2:02 PM

To: Subject: Maily Miramontes Re: Children's Day

Dear Representative Muñoz,

My name is Myrna I Lugo Ramirez, a Juneau resident since 2001 and former child care provider for almost seven years. I would like to express my support for HB180 "An Act establishing the second Sunday of June each year as Children Day". I think is very important to celebrate our kids and designate a special day only to them because they are a fundamental part in our society and because by celebrating all children for an entire day we as adults will value more childhood, will have the commitment to spend time with them encouraging play, lecture, exploring nature, etc.

I move to Juneau from a country that celebrates Children's Day In April, the wonderful memories of my childhood celebrating this holiday still linger to this day. From my experience working with kids, I know how important is to have good experiences during the early years in life.

Establishing a Children's Day in Alaska would be a great opportunity for the community and parents to get involved with this celebration and to take charge in organizing a fun day with children in our community.

Best regards,

Myrna I Lugo Ramírez (907) 523-2942